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PERMANENT MISSION OF AFGHANISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE 
26th Session of the UPR working group
Review of Timor-Leste
03 November 2016
Thank you Mr. President,
Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to distinguished delegation of Timor-Leste to the 26th session of the UPR working group and congratulates the presentation of the comprehensive national report of Timor-Leste. 
Afghanistan commends the efforts of the Government of Timor-Leste in implementation of the recommendations received in its last UPR review.     
Afghanistan values the endeavours of the Government of the Timor-Leste in institutionalization of human rights through legal frameworks. We believe that efforts on institutionalization and legal frameworks for improvement of human rights are the best ways to achieve human rights related goals.   
While encouraging the efforts of the Government of Timor-Leste; Afghanistan wishes to recommend the Government of Timor-Leste to accelerate the process of drafting and ratification of the Law on victim’s reparations as well as the establishment of the memorial institution as per the National Parliament action plan. 
Afghanistan once again would like to thank the delegation of Timor-Leste for the comprehensive presentation of their national report and calls up on the member states to adopt the national report of Timor-Leste.   
Thank you Mr. President
